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Epilepsy Awareness Day 

Epilepsy awareness day was a great 

success. Thank you for supporting this 

cause by wearing purple and making 

donations. It was also wonderful to see 

the decorations, games and even music 

at the end of the day. 

Our school community is absolutely 

brilliant at supporting events and this is 

greatly appreciated. 

Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea 

 
Our KS1  
Afternoon 
Tea was     
delightful. 
 
                                                      
 

 
Thank you to so 
many of you for     
joining us and also 
many thanks to the  
amazing KS1       
children and staff 
who made this   
special event      
possible.  
 

We are delighted with our attendance which has remained at 96% for 
three weeks.  Thank you for supporting us in getting the children to 
school, on time. The children are trying desperately to get to 97% and 
classes love to win the attendance trophy (as seen in the picture!) 
 
As you can see from this newsletter, it has been a very busy two 
weeks  in school. There are also regular updates on our Twitter 
page—please follow us! 
 
This week it is Parent’s Evening on Tuesday and Wednesday evening. 
We hope to see as many of you there as possible. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  



 

Our Rock Heroes 
 

We are very proud of our ‘Rock Heroes’ 
@TTRockStars who were all able to answer 
more than 60 times tables questions in a 
minute—with a high score of 135 questions 
in 60 seconds! 
 
This is absolutely amazing and we’d like to 
challenge parents and carers to have a go at 
home to see if they are able to beat this! 

Class Sculptures 
 
 
 
 

Each class has been extremely busy creating a sculpture of their class 
animal. They all look absolutely fantastic and the range of materials, 
such as clay, fabric, a book, wool and cardboard, used is so effective.  
 
Our next whole school event is Gardening Day on Friday 3rd May. The 
children do not need to wear uniform on this day and can come 
dressed to get dirty outside! 
 



 

Attendance 
 

 
Hedgehogs (Reception)  -  94% 
 
Squirrels (Year 1)            - 96% 
 
Hares (Year 2)                - 100% 
 
Badgers (Year 3/4)         - 95% 
 
Owls (Year 4/5)              - 95% 
 
Foxes (Year 5/6)     - 94% 
 
The winning class this week are: 
 

Hares 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1’s Theatre Royal Workshop 

Year 1 and 2 really enjoyed getting into character in our   
Florence Nightingale workshop last week.  

We have loved learning all about her life and it was a good 
way for us to really experience what it was like to be a      

soldier or a nurse in the Crimean War.    

The children are looking forward to showing you the       
wonderful work that they have produced on this  topic at 

Parents’ Evening. 

   

 

 

 

 

2/4/19 & 3/4/19 Parents’ Evening 

10/4/19 Easter Fayre 3.30-4.30pm 

2/5/19 School Closed—Polling Station 

3/5/19 Gardening Day (Non-uniform) 

6/5/19 Bank Holiday 

13/5/19 SATS week Year 6 

24/5/19 Break up for Half Term 

 

York Art Gallery  
Foxes have had two workshops this week with artists 
from York Art      
Gallery, making 
pieces to add the 
the Anthony 
Shaw exhibit that 
they are curating. 
The exhibition 
opens 11th      
April -  very            
exciting!’   
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